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Welcome Back!

In an effort to reduce the spread of COVID-19,
MASKS ARE REQUIRED inside all Oconee State Bank
Financial Centers. We have a supply of masks for
anyone who may need one. Masks are not required

for children under the age of 10. Lobby traffic will be
managed to promote proper social distancing.

Please do not enter this building if:

- You are currently experiencing or have experienced
fever, cough, or shortness of breath in the last 14 days.

- You have had close contact with anyone with the virus,
exhibiting symptoms of the virus, or suspected to have the
virus in the last 14 days.

If any of the above circumstances apply to you,
contact our office by phone for further information or
to schedule an appointment. THANK YOU for your

cooperation in maintaining a safe and healthy banking

experience for all!
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